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0 STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

4M^M$\ ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT NO. Z-274-520-684 

Mr. John D. Roe 
Dugan Production Corp. 
P.O. Box 420 
Farmington, New Mexico 87499-0420 

RE: KNIGHT #1 WELL SITE 
UNIT A, SECTION 05, TOWNSHIP 30 NORTH, RANGE 13 WEST 

Dear Mr. Roe: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has reviewed Dugan Production Corporation's 
(Dugan) July 20, 1999 correspondence titled "NMOCD LETTER DATED 6-18-99, FULLER 
PETROLEUM'S KNIGHT NO. 1, UNIT A, SECTION 5, T30N, R13W, SAN JUAN COUNTY, 
NM". This document, which was submitted on behalf of Fuller Petroleum (FP) requests a 60 day 
extension of the deadline for submission of a work plan for investigation and/or remediation of 
contamination from FP's separator pit at the Knight #1 well site. 

The above referenced extension request is approved. FP shall submit the work plan for investigating 
and remediating, if necessary, soil contamination related to FP's separator pit to the OCD Santa Fe 
Office by September 17,1999 with a copy provided to the OCD Aztec District Office. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 827-7154. 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

2040 S. PACHECO 
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87505 

[505)827-7131 

July 22, 1999 

William C. Olson 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 

xc: Denny Foust, OCD Aztec District Office 
Sandra D. Miller, El Paso Field Services 
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4ft STATE OF NEW MEXICO • 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

' 2040 S. PACHECO 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87505 

1505)827-7131 

January 21, 1999 
CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT NO. Z-274-520-596 

Mr. John D. Roe 
Dugan Production 
P.O. Box 420 
Farmington, New Mexico 87499-0420 

RE: KNIGHT #1 WELL SITE 
UNIT A, SECTION 05, TOWNSHIP 30 NORTH, RANGE 13 WEST 

Dear Mr. Roe: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has reviewed Fuller Petroleum's (FP) September 
21, 1998 correspondence titled "NMOCD LETTER DATED 7-9-98, FULLER PETROLEUM'S 
KNIGHT NO. 1, UNIT A, SECTION 5, T30N, R13W, SAN JUAN, COUNTY, NM". This 
document, which was submitted on behalf of FP by Dugan Production Corp.;contains FP's plan for 
investigation of ground water contamination at the Knight #1 well site. 

The above referenced work plan is approved with the following conditions: 

1. FP will supply the OCD with a report on the investigations by April 1, 1999. The report will 
be submitted to the OCD Santa Fe Office with a copy provided to the OCD Aztec District 
Office. 

Please be advised that OCD approval does not relieve FP of liability if the work plan fails to 
adequately determine the extent of contamination or if contamination exists which is outside the scope 
of the work plan. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve FP of responsibility for compliance 
with any other federal, state, tribal or local laws and regulations. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 827-7154. 

Sincerely, v ,f\ 

William C. Olson 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 

xc: Denny Foust, OCD Aztec District Office 
Sandra D. Miller, El Paso Field Services 



S661 iMdy 'n^8£<^radSd" 


